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CIRCULAR TO PARENTS 

[All Classes] 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Sub: Isra’a Wal Miraj holiday on March 1, 2022  
 
Greetings from Indian School Al Wadi Al Kabir. 
 
The school will remain closed on Tuesday, 1st March 2022 on account of Isra’a Wal Miraj 
as declared by the local government. 
 
The school administrative office, the accounts office and the Fee Counter will remain 
closed. 
 
Important Information: Class IX and XI exams on 1st March 2022-Postponed 

• The examination of Class IX scheduled for 1st March 2022 (Mathematics) will be held 
on 2nd March 2022. 

• The examination of Class XI scheduled for 1st March 2022 (Biology/Economics) will 
be held on 6th March 2022. 

 
With best wishes and warm regards. 
 
 
 
D. N. Rao 
Principal 


